
We hope you have had a restful half term break. This half term we are 
focussing on a History based topic– The Stone Age. In this topic, we 
learn about how people lived a very long time ago! We also learn 
about how we use evidence to support our understanding of a time 
period none of us have lived in. We expect this half term to whizz by 
and we will be performing the Christmas play before we know it!  
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